
Mr. Reber: 

Some reprints are being sent to you via sea mail. Including 
"History of the Cross Antenna," which has now been received. 
The pedometers have also been sent, and I hope the book you
wanted is also on its way. It was to be sent directly by the 
book shop. Check has gone to Stegner. Other things taken care 
of, I think. Advisory Committee meets next week, with something
like 110 applications, so it's been a bUSy time. 

Hope you had 
down there. 

a Happy Easter. 
~ 

You must be approaching autumn 

Jennie 
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